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National Severe Weather Warning Service

Chief Forecasters Assessment
An area of low pressure will develop just 
to the northwest of Ireland on Sunday 
evening as warm air from the south and 
cold air from the north come together. 
This will push a band of heavy rain 
across Scotland during Sunday night and 
Monday with the largest accumulations 
over the higher ground of Perth and 
Kinross, Angus and Aberdeenshire. 
20-40 mm is expected quite widely with 
isolated totals of 60 mm likely in the hills. 
This will lead to standing water and 
surface water flooding in places.

The Met Office have issued a Yellow Warning of Rain

Valid from 04:00 on Mon, 06th Oct 2014 until 23:45 on Mon, 06th Oct 2014

An area of heavy rain, accompanied by strong to gale force winds, will move eastwards 
across Scotland on Sunday night and Monday. The rain will continue into Monday evening 
in the northeast though winds will ease, while drier weather will spread into the west of the 
warning area. The public should be aware of the risk of surface water flooding and some 
disruption to travel, especially where drainage is reduced by fallen leaves. Some minor river 
flooding is also possible in the east of the warning area.

For more details please go to:
http://www.metoffice.gov.uk/public/weather/warnings
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For the following areas

• Central, Tayside & Fife

   • Angus

   • Perth and Kinross

   • Stirling

• Grampian

   • Aberdeen

   • Aberdeenshire

• Strathclyde

   • Argyll and Bute


